
Accessibility statement for Clearlines Advocacy’s website 

 

This accessibility statement applies to www.clearlinesadvocacy.co.uk 

 

This website is run by Clearlines Advocacy.  I want as many people as possible to be able to use this 

website. For example, that means you should be able to: 

• zoom in on the page 

• navigate most of the website using just a keyboard 

• navigate most of the website using speech-recognition software 

• listen to most of the website using a screen reader (including the most recent versions of 

JAWS and NVDA 

• I have also made the website text as simple as possible to understand and made the site 

visual and easy to navigate. 

 

How accessible this website is 

I have ensured that our site is accessible for the different visitors it may receive. 

I have included BSL translations where appropriate and also included the option to contact me via 

a Zoom or MS Teams call with my BSL Interpreter or direct to me Via WhatsApp video call 

I have included various accessible contact options dependant on the visitor’s preference. 

 

If you cannot access parts of this website 

If you need information on this website in a different format, like large print, audio recording, braille 

or accessible PDF or BSL, email clearlines.advocacy@gmail.com  I will consider your request and get 

back to you in 15 working days. 

 

Reporting accessibility problems with this website 

I am always looking to improve the accessibility of this website. If you find any problems that are 

not listed on this page or you think I’m not meeting accessibility requirements, email 

clearlines.advocacy@gmail.com  
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